
JOINT PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

A joint public hearing of the City Council, Public Financing and Economic 
Development Authority, and the Parking Authority of the City of Merced, 
California will be held on Monday, June 5, 2017, at 6:00 p.m., or as soon 
thereafter as may be heard, and continued to the meeting of June 19, 2017, in 
the Civic Center, Council Chamber, Second

 
Floor, 678 West 18th Street, 

Merced, California, for the purpose of adopting the 2017/2018 Fiscal Year 
budget.  The complete proposed budget is available for public inspection at 
the City Clerk’s Office, 678 West 18th Street, Merced, California, between the 
hours of 10:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, or at  
www.cityofmerced.org. 

 

All interested parties are invited to attend the meeting and be heard.  If you are 

unable to attend, written comments will be accepted in the City Clerk’s Office 

until Friday, June 16, 2017, at 5:00 p.m. 
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